
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Homework and Reading 

• A piece of Maths/English homework will be sent out via Learning With Parents 

on a Friday.  

• There will be a new homework challenge uploaded on Dojo for this half term. 

• Children are expected to read frequently at home and this needs recording in 

their school planner at least 3 times per week. We cannot express enough how 

important this is for your child. Even 5 minutes can make a difference. 

• Please send your child’s book bag and reading books to school every day.  Mrs 

Greehy has designated slots throughout the week to change books. We really 

appreciate your help with this. 

• Our library day is Friday. The children are allowed to choose a book that they 

would like to take home to read. Please ensure this book is brought back into 

school the following Wednesday. If books are not being returned, we will not be 

able to send home a new one. 

 

PE  

• This half term we will be working on Target Games.  

• Our PE day will be a Wednesday. Please send your child to school in their PE kit. 

Earrings should be removed before arriving to school. 

 

Additional   

• Please send your child in with a water bottle each day. Children can keep their 

bottles at the back of the classroom. 

• Please ensure that your child has a named waterproof coat in school every day. 

 

I am always happy to see you to discuss your child. If you have urgent information 

for the day, please make the adult on the gate aware or send us a message via 

Dojo.   

 

Thank you, Miss Welch  

Class Information  
Year 1 

 
Spring Term 2, 2025 

We hope you find the following information helpful in 

supporting your child this term.  You will find a brief 

overview of the curriculum content for some subject 

areas along with a more detailed ‘knowledge organiser’ 

for other subjects.  

 

Thank you for your efforts with completing the weekly 

homework, reading and homework challenges.  

Keep it up! 

 
Many thanks for your continued support. 

Miss Welch 



   

 

 

 

Year 1: Spring term - 2 
   
 

English 
We will be starting our new unit in English where we will be looking at quest 

stories. Our model text for this unit is ‘Little Charlie’ and our High-Quality text 

is ‘On the Way Home’ by Jill Murphy. 

 

For this unit, we will be… 

• Using sentence signposts (First, 

Next, A few days later…) 

• Looking at coordinating 

conjunctions (and, or, but, so…) 

• Writing in past tense 

• Using ‘ly’ openers (Luckily, 

Unfortunately…) 

• Using expanded noun phrases 

 

 

 

Maths 
 

Multiplication and Division.  This includes counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. Looking at 

equal groups and finding doubles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation subjects 
Science – Taking Care of the Earth 

History – Kings, Queens and Leaders 

RE – Easter: Palm Sunday 

Art – Architecture 

PSHE – Healthy Me 

Music – Learning to Listen 

PE – Target Games 

 

Enrichment and events 
 

Church Visit –  

To link with our Art and RE unit, we will be walking to Clenchwarton Church 

where we will find out more to support our learning. 

 

More information to follow on Dojo. 

 

 

Class Assembly – Tuesday 25th March 2025 

Our class assembly will take place at 2.50pm. The children will be sharing all 

that they have learnt this half term and we would love you to be there. 

 

 

Parents Evening – Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th March 2025 

This half term we have parents evening. Appointment will be sent out via 

Dojo.  
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